
 
Dear legislators, 
My name is Chad Kernutt and I urge you to vote NO on SJR-201. The two-third rule for quorum is 
established in the constitution to protect from a tyranny rule when both houses are controlled by the 
same party. A simple majority would destroy bi-partisanship and a broad representation and allow 
political parties to ram through any legislation they want which would be everything from their parties 
wish list/agenda. This is a very dangerous proposition. I find it ironic that democrats again are being 
hypocritical as they usually are, in this case they were the first ones to use the quorum rule to stage a 
walk-out led by Kate Brown (how ironic) to get their way. Now Kate Brown and the rest of the liberal 
tyrants in our legislature are crying it's an assault on democracy (how ironic and hypocritical) meanwhile 
they are abusing the emergency clause throwing it on the bills they are ramming through and forcing 
upon us all so that way WE THE PEOPLE can't undo their tyrannical legislation at the ballot box. If the 
quorum goes then we will forever be under progressive mob rule. You guys should think about 
something our founding fathers kept reiterating throughout the drafting of the constitution and the rest 
of their lives and that was if tyranny from the government becomes law then rebellion becomes the 
duty of the people. I urge you to vote NO on SJR-201. Thank you. 
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